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Richard Braun 
Fire Chief 
 
Sir: 
 
It has been my pleasure to chair the Metro Chief’s Committee. The Metro Chief’s held monthly meetings via 
conference calls and met once in person at the Ohio Fire Chief’s Winter Symposium. The meetings were very 
productive and various topics were discussed and vetted for implementation in many departments. Listed 
below is a list of topics covered this year. 
 

• Sick Leave Abuse 
• Kelly Days 
• Annual Vacation Draws 
• Dispatch Assignments 
• SAFER Grants 
• Trade Policies 
• Light Duty Assignments 
• Staffing Levels 
• Community Paramedicine 
• Training Facilities 
• Recruit Training 
• Recruitment 
• Medical Directors 
• Negotiations 
• Comp Time 
• Computer Staffing Programs 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

The cities of Cleveland, Cincinnati, Columbus, Toledo, Akron, Canton, Dayton and Springfield participated 
on a regular basis. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 

________________________ 
Richard Braun 
Fire Chief, Cincinnati, Ohio 
 


